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Dear friends and colleagues,  

 

 

We hope you all have had a wonderful summer. 

 

Thank you for continuing to enrol patients in the GODIF trial.  

The GODIF team is still growing. We are now 21 active trial sites - 16 Danish, 2 Norwegian, 2 

Finnish, and 1 Icelandic. Within the next two months, we expect to initiate new sites at 

the University Medical Center in Groningen, Netherlands and  Inselspital University Hospital Bern, 

Switzerland. We are proud to announce that Australia wishes to participate in the GODIF trial with 

several trial sites with expected initiation in 2024.  

 

Trial medication 

Some trial sites have medicine expiring on 01.09.2023. This medicine 

will be removed from the medicine dispensing program on 31.08.2023. 

Please fill in the disposal form with the expired medicine and return it 

to the coordinating centre. The expired medicine must be discarded 

according to your local procedure for disposal of medicine. All sites 

implicated sites will receive an email from the coordinating centre. 

 

Switzerland and Australia will participate in the trial with their own medicine prepared by 

dedicated unblinded staff. 

 

Status of the recruitment the 21.08.2023 

The recruitment over the summer has been a bit slow, it can probably be explained by the summer 

vacation. The summer is now over, and we encourage daily screening for possible GODIF 

candidates so we can increase the inclusion rate. 

 

 

 

 GODIF Newsletter June to August 2023 
Thank you for committing to the GODIF trial! 



13_GODIF_Newsletter_place_in_site_master_file_#13 

 

 

Department of Anaesthesiology and Intensive Care, University hospital of Copenhagen, North Zealand, Denmark             

 

 

 

 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 



13_GODIF_Newsletter_place_in_site_master_file_#13 

 

 

Department of Anaesthesiology and Intensive Care, University hospital of Copenhagen, North Zealand, Denmark             

 

1-year follow-up 

We have been requested to remove the EQ-5D-5L questionnaires from our website by EuroQol 

Research Foundation. We have permission to use the questionnaires, but they do not allow us to 

post them on our home page. If you do not already have a copy of the questionnaire relevant to 

you – please, contact the coordinating centre and it will be sent to you by email. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the best, 

Morten and Sine   

                                                                                                                                                       

The Coordinating Center is always available on the 

GODIF hotline: +45 48 29 67 73 

Mail: godif@cric.nu 

www.cric.nu/godif/  

Kind Regards form the GODIF team 

Morten (Sponsor) and Sine (Coordinating Investigator) 

 

New documents for your site master file. 

• No new documents for the site master file 

New documents will always be attached to the newsletter sent out four times a year.  

 

http://www.cric.nu/godif/

